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##Press Release## 

 
McIntire Recycling Center Closed on May 1, 2024 for Needed Repairs 

 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Charlottesville, VA – April 23, 2024   
 
The Rivanna Solid Waste Authority is reporting that the McIntire Recycling Center at 611 
McIntire Road in Charlottesville will be undergoing facility repairs on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, 
and Wednesday, May 1, 2024, and will be closed to the public on those days.  The facility will 
reopen on Thursday, May 2, 2024. 
 
For more information on the McIntire Recycling Center, please visit: 
https://www.rivanna.org/mcintire-recycling-center/.  

 

 
CONTACT:  Betsy Nemeth 

Director of Administration & Communications 
Rivanna Solid Waste Authority 
434-977-2970 ext. 111 
bnemeth@rivanna.org 
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